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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM NICOLE – TO SPONSOR HALLDORA
Dear Sponsor Halldora,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

Much greetings from our school, I want to thank you for hospital bill. Nicole still weak, sleepy and tired, she is still taking her drugs.

Nicole was admitted for a week but when discharged was affected, she was vomiting, diarrhoering, surely it was terrible to Nicole. 

She was admitted when tired, Nicole was taken to oxygen 2 times, when she was very critical and could not breathe. Nicole is always polite and shy but was only crying and calling me near her bed. 

Nicole was also affected by the 4 pupils who passed away near her bed, she was shocked and asking me now I am going to die like Job Wakoko, I told her, God loves you, you are safe. You’re not going to die and your sponsor loves you and prays for you. Nicole will be fine day by day send her a present or a letter to my email.

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 
